
Announcements / Upcoming Events

Announcements:

Highlights of the 2022 Semi-Annual General Membership Meeting

(Aug. 13, 2022)

Guest speaker, Clayton McGhan (Interim CEO) made a presentation on his background (starting as a volunteer at

Kona Community Hospital) and the current status and plans for the future development of Kona Community

Hospital.



Scholarship Recipients were presented with their scholarship checks and made brief presentations introducing
themselves and thanking the Auxiliary for supporting their nursing school education.

(left to right) Kara Donavan, Rachael Meisner, Abigail Calo
(2nd-year recipient), Kayla Gray, and Jeremie Correa (2022
KCH Auxiliary Scholarship recipients). Other 2022
recipients: Cheyanne MacMullen, Michael Savage, and
Aubrey Song were unable to attend.

KCH Auxiliary Scholarship recipients, flanked by
Scholarship Committee members (left) Maureen Felix
and Molly Morgan and (right) Cathy DeCoulaz and Nella
Silverman



Ford scholarship Sponsors: Reiko Ford (left) and Butch Ford
(right) with 2022 Ford Scholarship recipient, Jeremie Correa

The Board of Directors is pleased to announce the appointment of Webmaster Civic Gomes

Art Felix, Vice President (left)
Civic Gomes, Webmaster (right)


